eExpenses Comms – Email comm to Managers
The Pay Services Team are currently working on a project to implement an eExpenses solution across the Trust.

This will enable staff to access a web based system, accessible on any PC or mobile device, and enter details of mileage and expenses, which are then directly interfaced into the ESR system for payment. This brings the following benefits:

· No more paper forms, saving printing costs, but also eliminating the chance of claims getting lost in the post.

· By entering the post codes of places visited, the system utilises “Google-Maps” to calculate journey mileage due
· Mobile Phone App – Enabling you to enter claim details, and even take a photo of any receipt and upload it directly to your claim

The system should go live on 1st August 2016, and from this date, all claims must be submitted using the online system, with no paper forms being accepted by the Pay Team after this date.

All staff who regularly make claims will be sent details regarding the system, along with details of the initial training dates.
